

10155 CORPORATE SQUARE ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63132 (314) 997-5594

April 4, 1984

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl,

We have received your report and are happy to confirm your reception of KUSA on March 23, 1984 from 7:46PM to 7:54PM CST.

We changed our call letters from KSD to KUSA on March 19, 1984 and began broadcasting in AM stereo using the Motorola system last fall. If you ever have access to an AM stereo receiver we ould be very interested in hearing from you concerning the reception. AM stereo unlike FM stereo will carry a great distance so we are interested in knowing how far we get in stereo.

Thanks for your letter and good luck with your hobby.

Very truly yours

Bill R. Schmidt

Engineering Supervisor